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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
August 21, 2020 

atrefry@manitouspringsco.gov 
(719) 306-2884 

 

Pikes Peak Marathon 
 
MANITOU SPRINGS CO – We are excited to welcome the Pikes Peak Marathon in a 
manner that respects public health and safety. One of the many precautions taken is 
that there will be no spectators allowed at the marathon. We are asking that all who 
want to witness the event do so from the comfort of their homes. The Pikes Peak 
Marathon’s Facebook Page and website will feature livestreams of the event. 
 
The event starts on Sunday, August 23rd at 7am. 
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https://www.facebook.com/pikespeakmarathon
https://www.pikespeakmarathon.org/

